
NOTICE OF PROPOSED RATE ADJUSTMENTS 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:14B-21 and 40:14B-23, that The 

Southeast Morris County Municipal Utilities Authority proposes to revise its schedule of service 

charges for connection fees to customers situated within the Authority’s District (comprising 

the Town of Morristown, the Township of Morris, the Township of Hanover and the Borough of 

Morris Plains) and to other customers and systems outside the District.  The proposed revised 

fee increases the current rate of $4,426.00 to $4,579.00 (or such other increase as shall be 

determined in accordance with applicable law). 

 A public hearing on the proposed revisions has been scheduled for the 30th day of 

March, 2017 at 7:00PM, prevailing time, at the Authority’s principal offices, 19 Saddle Road, 

Cedar Knolls, New Jersey, 07927, at which time and place all interested parties, citizens and 

persons shall have the opportunity to be heard concerning same.  
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